
Come take part in the 

2014 AAU Junior Olympic Games 
Baton Twirling Showcase & Clinic 

 
 

All twirlers competing at this year’s AAU Junior Olympic Games in Des Moines, Iowa are invited to take part 

in the Baton Twirling Showcase & Clinic.  This year’s theme is “Twirlin’ Down on the Farm”.  This is a 

wonderful opportunity to make new friends and experience a performance where twirlers from all over the 

United States come together to display their talent of baton twirling.   

 

HOW TO REGISTER:   Registration MUST BE done separately from the AAU Junior Olympic Games Baton Entry.  To 

register for the Twirling Showcase & Clinic go to the AAU Baton Twirling Website (www.aaubaton.org) and follow the 

link provided.   All participants MUST include your t-shirt size when you register (Sizes are Youth S, M, L and Adult S, M, 

L, XL, 2XL). 

 

PACKAGE COST:  $20 per person 

 

PACAKGE CONTAINS:  Each person that registers for the SHOWCASE PACKAGE will receive:  A Custom “Twirlin’ 

Down on the Farm T-Shirt” and Baton Twirling Clinic focused on rolls, tricks, and new material. 

(NOTE:  The showcase clinic is only for twirlers who register and participate in the showcase practice; if you do not participate in 

the actual showcase practice you will not be eligible to participate in this special clinic.  Showcase t-shirts will be available for pick 

up at the beginning of the showcase practice) 

 

ADDITIONAL ITEMS TWIRLERS WILL NEED TO BRING THEMSELVES FROM HOME:  Blue Jean Shorts (that you 

can move in), twirling shoes, your batons 

 

SHOWCASE ROUTINE:  The showcase routine will be posted online and on facebook by March 31, 2014.  Twirlers 

should learn the routine at home before coming to the AAU Junior Olympic Games.   There will be a review session 

before the performance, but twirlers will be expected to have a knowledge of the routine prior to this practice.   

 

Don’t miss out on this opportunity to have some good down 

home twirling fun at the AAU Junior Olympic Games!!! 

T-SHIRT DESIGN NOTE:  The picture above IS NOT the design for this year’s Showcase T-shirt.  The actual 

design will be posted online and on the AAU facebook page at a later date. 

http://www.aaubaton.org/

